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Gentet, Matthias

From: Margaret Richardson <margaretrichardson1@btinternet.com>
Sent: 01 March 2016 17:23
To: Gentet, Matthias
Cc: gordon macqueen
Subject: Application 2015/6252/P ; 152 Camden High Street, NW1 0NE

 
Dear Matthias, 
 
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 
 
We approve the proposed design but where is a door on the left of the proposed front elevation? It 
is not shown on the proposed plan or elevation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 
31 Oval Road, 
London NW1 7EA 


